
Notice dated 15.05.2022 

 

Dear Office Bearers and Members of Hockey Association of Chota Nagpur 

Tribals Delhi 

Johar 

First of all, I congratulate and give thanks to all hard working Office Bearers 

and Members making the XXII Chota Nagpur Hockey Tournament 2022 

completed on 8th May 2022 successful. I thank Distinguished Guests for their 

generosity. As I announced on 8th May 2022 all donations to the Society are 

deducted under Section 80 G of IT Act, 1961. It is proposed to hold the 

review meeting in the next month.  

Further, I wish to inform Office Bearers and Members that the Rules and 

Regulations of our Society, para 2 available at ‘Certificate of Registration’ in 

the Society’s website www.tribalhockey.org states the following: 

"2. Subscription -Admission fee Rs. 500/- at the time of admission, 

subscription fee Rs. 240/-per annum per head". 

Therefore, all members including new members are requested to submit 

their annual subscription and admission fee wherever applicable, by cheque 

only. Donations to the extent of at least Rs.1000/- are also expected from 

the members. Office Bearers and Members are also requested to encourage 

donors to donate to the Society. Donations may be given by cheque only 

and such donors may contact Lawrence Kullu Ji (contact no. 9868155526). 

I request all members of the Hockey Association for cooperation to raise 

funds so that more activities could be taken up by the Society. 

Thanks and regards 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sushil Lakra  

President Hockey Association of Chota Nagpur Tribals Delhi 

http://www.tribalhockey.org/

